
BHS DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

 

MONDAY  
 
On MONDAYS BHS Bison News is on Youtube: 

https://www.youtube.com/@BHSBisonNews/videos 
 

**If you want BISON NEWS to include your announcement in their MONDAY video, 

please enter your announcements below** 

 
It is November 4, and it is Day 1 
 
FROM THE OFFICE:  
 
Peer Tutoring: Begins this week. If you are in cycle 1 and would like help in 
Math, please go to the library after school on Tuesday. For help in History 
and Geography, please go to A208 on Wednesday and for English, please 
go to B305 on Thursday.  
 
Friends of Mental Health will have a kiosk today in the cafeteria during 
both lunches. Please feel free to stop by and learn more about their 
services. 
 
Remembrance Day Ceremony: For all those who have volunteered to help 
during the Remembrance Day ceremony, there will be a meeting during 
recess tomorrow in Ms. Pat’s office C103.  And there will be poppies 
available all week in the main office and cycle one office for those who 
wish to make a donation. 
 
TRIPS: 
Cycle 1 ski trip: reminder to hand in your forms to Ms J in the A-gym, there 
is still space available. 
 
Student Life: 
Halloween costume contest winners! Thank you to all you participated! 
The winners are: 

● Keaton Turner Fournier, in grade 7, for his Ghostbusters costume. 
● Rory Hackett, in grade 8, for his gingerbread costume. 
● Isabella Assouline and Claire Pattantyus, in grade 9, for their white 

rabbit and Queen of Hearts costumes. 
● Erica Beaudry, in grade 10, for her fairy godmother costume from the 

Shrek film. 
● Mackenzie Brook, in grade 11, for her Lorax costume! 

https://www.youtube.com/@BHSBisonNews/videos


 

Could the winners please come now to the cycle one office to claim their 
prize! 

 
 
 
 
 
GMAA:  
Bantam Girls Grade 8 Volleyball:  Practice today after school 
 
CLUBS:  
 
EDDI: The Equity Diversity and Inclusion committee will be meeting on 
Thursday November 7th in A305, Mme Mercier’s classroom, during both 
lunches. You can bring your lunch and help us plan the Multicultural Fair, 
which is on November 21st. We will also be discussing upcoming events 
such as Black History Month. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 




